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There would need to be a statement concerning the need for reimbursement to 
the University if the trip did not make.  There was discussion also on the financial 
procedure for a staff member since this was from the VPAA office.       
 
2. Decisions on Staff Study Abroad Awards: four applications were presented 

and discussed.  S. Borah moved and J. Bibbee seconded that the applications 
all be approved. 


